ANNOUNCEMENTS

January 21, 2018

STUDENTS

All students are invited to a free lunch of spaghetti after the 11 AM service. Please join us and invite your friends to come along!

This afternoon students are invited to meet at Lied Recreation Center at 3 PM for activities.

Coffee and hot chocolate will be available with cinnamon rolls after the 11 AM service next Sunday.

A student lock-in will be held on Friday-Saturday, February 2-3 in our Student Center. February 3rd a "Hands-on Arts" workshop from 9-noon will be held for students.

Student Fellowship is held on Wednesdays at 8:30 PM in the MLC Student Center. Join us for songs, Bible study, and a snack.

If you are interested in the Spring Break service trip to Texas, please speak to Pastor Dave.

Pick up a Student Activities brochure on your way out this morning to keep informed about upcoming activities this semester!

TODAY...

In our prayers (email prayer requests to legroth1@gmail.com) Justin Luke, child of Scott & Melissa Ausborn will be baptized after the 11 AM service. His sponsors are Brad Ausborn & Nicholas Mauch.

The Sunday Adult Bible Class continues our study of "The 4 Acts of Prayer". This week: Praying the Prayers of Others.

The Young Families group welcomes all parents of Sunday School children and younger to join other parents in the Fellowship Hall every Sunday following the 8:30 AM worship.

We hold a service at 10 AM. Parents can watch their young children sing with the Sunday School and then stay in the MLC Student Center for the service. Holy Communion is celebrated every 2nd and 4th Sunday.

There is a display table in the Narthex this morning for Lutherans for Life. Ask Debra Freese if you have any questions or comments.

UPCOMING...

Fermenting the Faith, a special Bible study for graduate students and young professionals, meets in the Iowa State Room at Olde Main on Tuesdays at 8:00 PM.

An adult information class for those interested in a review or in becoming an adult member in the Lutheran Church began on Thursday, January 18, but you can still join at 7 PM in the Cardinal Room (downstairs just inside the lower southeast part of the building...follow the sidewalk through the southeast church lawn). For information contact Pastor Mark at mkheilman@aol.com.

Members of Beta Sigma Psi will be busing tables at Pizza Ranch on Wednesday, February 7th from 5–9 PM to raise money for the Puppy Jake Foundation, an organization that provides service dogs to veterans in need.

Note these times for our music groups as to when they will resume rehearsals:

Bells and Chimes II - Tuesdays at 6 PM.

Director, John Anderson (oldogjohn@hotmail.com)

Memorial Bells - Tuesdays at 7 PM.

Director, Jena Nahnsen (jnahnsen@iastate.edu)

Memorial Choir - Thursdays at 7 PM.

Director, Jackson Daubitz (jack.daubitz@gmail.com)

Memorial Brass - Thursdays at 8:15 PM.

Director, Alec Garringer (alecdg@iastate.edu)

OPPORTUNITIES TO SERVE, STUDY, AND CONNECT...

Volunteers are needed for Altar & Chancel. It involved a one month commitment to help prepare the altar for our services. With four people per month it doesn't take much time, is very flexible, and you get to know some wonderful people. If you would like to help, please contact Brenda Smith at 515-292-8718 or mooncat1463@gmail.com.

International Student Ministry...Contact Judy at ISM.MLChurch@gmail.com if you are interested